
 

 
 
 
New Zealand Ambassador Banks Paid Courtesy Call on Ambassador Susaia 
 
Washington, D.C., January 18, 2019 - Her Excellency Ambassador Rosemary Banks, newly 
appointed Ambassador for New Zealand to the United States, paid a courtesy call on 
Ambassador Susaia on the 18th of January 2019.  After the usual welcoming and exchange of 
pleasantries, the dialogue between the two shifted its focus to issues and matters of mutual 
interest for both New Zealand and FSM. They discussed issues including climate change and 
how best to collaborate in D.C., to further promote the interest of the Pacific region.  Both 
Ambassador Banks and Ambassador Susaia were optimistic about the directions of their 
discussions and pledged to continue working together in the days ahead.   
 
Please do contact the Embassy of the Federated States of Micronesia in D.C., at (202)223-4383 
should you have questions regarding the subject.   


